
 

Annual Title I Parent and 

Stakeholder Meeting 
 

The Carroll County School System will hold an Annual 

Title I Meeting for all parents and stakeholders on June 

27, 2017 from 5:00 p.m. until 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

Topics of discussion will include the following: 

 An Overview of the Title I Program 

 School-Parent Compact 

 Parental and Family Engagement Plans 

 Title I Schoolwide Plan 

 1% Parental Involvement Budget 

 

The meeting will be held at the following location: 

Carroll County Board of Education 

164 Independence Drive 

Carrollton, Georgia 30116 

 

 
For more information, please contact Dr. Karen Strickland at 770-832-3568. 


